

BROADCAST'

Newsletter 17: Friday 24th January 2020

Girls Football 2020



Castle Hill girls enjoyed another success story last week by winning the county 5 aside tournament. Out of 28 teams who entered, Castle Hill won this and only conceding 1 goal. This is a huge achievement. A big thank you to all for their continued support!!!!!!



Dear Parents

This has certainly been a memorable week for all the exciting opportunities our children have seized. These are character building times that our children will remember forever. A massive thank you from the children for all the staff who gave up so much time to make these events happen.



Big Write Title is: Into the Woods



Spring Term

Key Dates for Spring Term 2020

Wednesday 29th January- Taster Dance Club.

Please see leaflet. Please ensure you have booked a place if you wish your child to attend.

3.15pm-4pm- Reception and Key Stage 1

4pm-4.45pm- Key Stage 2

Monday 17th February- Friday 21st February- Half Term

Tuesday 17th March-Parents' Evening- 3.20pm-6pm

Thursday 19th March-Parents' Evening-4pm-7pm

Friday 27th March-PAWS in

Friday 3rd April - Term finishes at 2pm

Monday 6th April - Friday 17th April - Easter Holiday





We have a part time vacancy in the kitchen.

If you are interested please ring

CATERLINK: 01452 346796